From: 23 May 2021 19:01

To: Subject:

RE: ACP-2020-099 UAS BVLOS in Segregated Airspace (Oban-Isle of Mull-Coll)

Hi

Thanks for your email.

We have now decide to Withdraw this application, so I will do that on the sponsor area of the portal and leave for you to do it elsewhere if necessary.

All the best



From: @caa.co.uk>

Sent: 20 May 2021 11:12

To: @skyports.net>

Subject: RE: ACP-2020-099 UAS BVLOS in Segregated Airspace (Oban-Isle of Mull-Coll)

Good morning

Having noticed that ACP-2020-055 was now complete, I am just contacting you about ACP-2020-099 to find out if you want this to remain as an 'In Progress' ACP or whether you would like me to close it on the portal.

Noting that we left it requiring further engagement and it seems reasonable to me that you might have wanted to complete the active trial before making a decision on this, I don't believe there is any immediate pressure to close. This just allows me to provide the latest update at our weekly TDA meeting.

Kind regards,

Airspace Regulator

Airspace Regulation (Technical)
Airspace, ATM & Aerodromes
Civil Aviation Authority
Floor 1E
Aviation House
Gatwick Airport South
West Sussex
RH6 0YR

Skype:

Email:

Follow us on Twitter: @UK CAA

Please consider the environment. Think before printing this email.

